
Item #4: CEO’s Report

Metro Board of Directors Meeting
July 27, 2023

Stephanie N. Wiggins
Chief Executive Officer



GIVING PEOPLE NEW TRANSIT OPTIONS 



GIVING PEOPLE BETTER BUS SERVICE



GIVING PEOPLE A CLEANER AND SAFER EXPERIENCE



GIVING PEOPLE A NEW FRIENDLY FACE



GIVING PEOPLE A HELPING HAND



GIVING PEOPLE NEW WAYS TO GO METRO



GIVING PEOPLE NEW REASONS TO GO METRO



PLANNING AND BUILDING MORE METRO



RECONNECTING THE METRO FAMILY



2023 WAS A YEAR OF PROGRESS!
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Bus Rail

Safer at 
Home Order: 

3/19/2020

QUARTERLY RIDERSHIP SINCE START OF THE PANDEMIC
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